Town of Hanson
542 Liberty Street, Hanson, MA 02341

Special Town Meeting - March 21, 1998

SPECIAL TOWN MEETING
March 21, 1998

Moderator Charles W. Mann called the meeting to order at 1:05 p.m. in Memorial Auditorium, Indian Head School with Mary Connolly, Shirley
McClellan and Edward Gronlund appointed and sworn in as tellers.

The Moderator declared a quorum to be present. The Registrars checked in 133 voters.
Town Counsel was Patrick Costello from Kopelman and Paige.

ARTICLE 1: To See if the Town will vote to authorize the Board of Water Commissioners to enter

into an Intermunicipal Agreement with the City of Brockton, pursuant to the provisions of G.L.c.40, section 4A and section 15B relative to the
lease, construction and operation of municipal water supply facilities and related improvements at or appurtenant to the Pleasant Street Well
Field Site in Hanson and to authorize the Board of Water Commissioners to execute a lease and/or such other documents as may be necessary to
implement the terms and conditions of the Intermunicipal Agreement, or take any other action relative thereto.

Proposed by the Water Commissioners
Finance Committee refers to Town Meeting.

VOTED, Aye 72, Nay 40 to authorize the Board of Water Commissioners to enter into an intermunicipal agreement with the City of
Brockton relative to the construction and operation of the Pleasant Street Well Field and Water Supply Facilities appurtenant
thereto and authorize said Board of Water Commissioners to execute a lease, pursuant to said intermunicipal agreement, upon such
terms and conditions as the Board of Water Commissioners shall deem to be in the best interest of the Town of Hanson.

VOTED Aye to dissolve the meeting at 2:35 p.m.

A true copy, ATTEST:

Sandra E. Harris, CMC
Town Clerk



